
 

Dear Maryknollers- East, West, North and South, 

EASTER GREETINGS! 

Here at the Knoll we are still under quarantine but our spirits remain positive . 

Masks, PPE and other aids keep us safe thanks to all who heeded Sr. Teresa’s letter. 

Saying ‘thank you’ joins our prayers for all, especially the migrants and Black Ameri-

cans who have more cases of the Coronavirus and more deaths. 

This is not the time to blame a person or a group or a country as the virus is every-

where.  Healing is primary for everyone. 

Our faith keeps us strong and no, God has not forgotten the world He saved. 

Love and prayers, 
 

Sr. Jeanne Houlihan 

April 2020 

 


